
Lifting Import Suspension on Poultry and Poultry Products from the 

Provinces of (i) Gelderland; (ii) Groningen; (iii) Friesland; (iv) Utrecht; 

(v) Zuid Holland & (vi) Noord Brabant of the Netherlands 

 

The Avian Influenza incidents in the Provinces of (i) Gelderland; (ii) 

Groningen; (iii) Friesland; (iv) Utrecht; (v) Zuid Holland & (vi) Noord 

Brabant of the Netherlands have been resolved.  The Centre for Food 

Safety has lifted the import suspension on poultry and poultry products 

(including poultry eggs) from the Provinces of (i) Gelderland; (ii) 

Groningen; (iii) Friesland; (iv) Utrecht; (v) Zuid Holland & (vi) Noord 

Brabant of the Netherlands with effect from 10 August 2021. 
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